OUTDOOR CAP
d¢

LETTER OF CONFORMITY

May 25, 2017

To Whom It May Concern,

Outdoor Cap Company hereby certifies that all of our products conform to the requirements set
forth by the CPSC, CPSIA, CFR and CA Prop 65 in accordance to their rules, standards, bans

or regulations that are applicable to our products.

Sincerely,
Kellie Sangwin

{
Director of Global Conrpliance
Outdoor Cap Company

NOTICE: Please be advised that this letter and any certifications we provide are for the finished BLANK products that we sell.
If a blank product we sell is later decorated or modified by a third party, our testing and certifications will not apply to the
decoration or modification. Therefore, you must determine on your own, if additional testing is required after you embellish
it, and more specifically with regard to Prop 65, if a warning label is required.
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